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To help keep your data at Seneca Polytechnic secure from cyber threats, please note that

Multi-Factor Authentication (MFA) via Microsoft Authenticator will be required to access the

Seneca Works Career Portal starting Monday, March 24.

Many of the existing digital services that you have access to as a current Seneca student

already require MFA, such as your MySeneca student email, Learn@Seneca (Blackboard),

the Microsoft 365 suite of applications (Outlook, Teams, Word, etc.) and more.

Learn more about Microsoft Authenticator MFA today.
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